
A NEW ENTRANCE TO THE ARNOLD ARBORETUM IS COMING! 
 
The City of Boston in partnership with the Arnold Arboretum, WalkUp Roslindale, and the 
Arboretum Park Conservancy is working to create a new entrance to the Arnold Arboretum 
at the end of Arboretum Road. 
 
Please stop by on ​LILAC SUNDAY​ to learn about the project and enjoy some ice cream and 
music on your way to viewing the lilacs! The entrance is not yet paved, so please wear sturdy 
shoes or boots. 
 
Date and Time: Sunday, May 12, 10 AM to 3 PM 
Location: End of Arboretum Road, Roslindale 
 

  


